
MEMORANDUM 

February 3, 1988 

TO Commissioner Peters 

FROM John penhollo9 ~d!'.J 
Relative to our previous conversation regarding the 

NASAA/state interface with Edgar, you may be interested in 
previewing the attached memo. 

Chairman Ruder and the Edgar Executive Committee will meet 
with Jim Meyer, Wayne Howell, Andy Maguire, Lee Poulson, and 
Duane Whitt of NASAA in Chairman Ruder's conference room at 10:00 
a.m. tomorrow (February 4). I plan to meet with Chairman Ruder 
and the Edgar Executive Committee at 9:00 a.m. tomorrow also in 
the Chairman's conference room to brief them on the contents of 
the attached memo. You may want to attend either or both of 
these meetings although I must warn you that space will be 
limited. 

Attachment 

cc: Chairman Ruder 


